
BODY WORKS MASSAGE CLINIC                           March 16, 2020 

COVID19 Precaution 

Dear patient/client, 

I am excited to let you know that this plague finally has slowed 

down and we can finally go back to our normal daily activities 

using extra mindfulness.   

1. Moving forward, we highly ask everyone to be respectful to 

one another by taking extra preventative measure and prevent 

ourselves from getting infected.  

 

2. If you are feeling sick even a slight sickness, please inform 

me as soon as possible. I will do the same if I do not feel 

well. Always remember that we as the healthcare provider are 

honored to provide care for you if you are not contiguous. 

 

3. Please always practice social distancing at least 6 ft apart. 

 

4. Please wait in your car until your appointment time as our 

space inside the clinic is very limited. 

 

5. When you arrive inside the clinic, please wash your hands. 

 

6.  Please have your mask on as necessary. You can ware your 

mask during treatment if needed.  

 

Thank you for your cooperation and I wish you a great health 

amidst this health crisis. 

 

GOD BLESS US EVERYONE! 

Narilyn Baylon  

Body Works Massage Clinic 


